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ASX ANNOUNCEMENT (ASX: CPT) 
 
 

31 March 2022 
 
 
CPT RECEIVES $200,000 FOR SALE OF CERTAIN TECHNOLOGY ASSETS  
 
Cipherpoint Limited [ASX:CPT] (the Company or CPT) refers to its announcement of 20 September 

2021 in relation to the sale by it of certain technology assets and is pleased to note that it has today 

received the full $200,000 of the escrowed cash consideration.  The Company is in the process of 

working with the purchaser, ArchTIS Limited (AR9), to determine the quantum of its entitlement to 

deferred equity consideration which is to be calculated based on the contract values of sales of the 

sold technology assets up to 31 March 2022. 

 

 

This release has been authorised by the Board.  
 
Further information 
For further information, please visit https://cipherpoint.com 
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